
 
 

 
 

Hello! 

 

Upon reviewing your student account, it was determined that the Student Services Fee or 

BHS Group Ext Fee for the Fall 2023 term was missing. The BHS Group EXT Fee is a 

required fee for the Student Health Benefit Plan and can not be waived unless one is paying 

the full Student Service Fee ($507.89), is enrolled on the Graduate Assistant Health Plan 

(GAHP), or is residing outside of the United States. This means that members enrolled in the 

Student Health Benefit Plan must pay for the BHS Group Ext Coverage ($152.06) or the 

Student Service Fee ($507.89). Typically, this occurs automatically but an error occurred and 

neither was accessed.  

 

A one-time charge for the BHS Extended fee of $152.06 has been applied to your account 

effective 10/18/2023  to correct this. Due dates for payments should be directed to OneStop. 

They can be reached at onestop@umn.edu or by phone at 612-624-1111.  

 

For information on Student Service Fees, you may explore here. Please explore how fees 

work with the Student Health Benefit Plan here. It is important to note that these fees provide 

access to all the clinics at Boynton Health.  

 

Let us know if you have any questions. Never hesitate to contact our office right away for 

review and correction for any missing or incorrect fee assessments in the future.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu | www.shb.umn.edu 

 

Copyright © 2023 Regents of the University of Minnesota, all rights reserved. 

The University of Minnesota is an equal opportunity educator and employer. 

 

This message was sent from: 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

410 Church St. SE 

Minneapolis, MN, 55455 

mass email privacy statement 

 
 

 

 

https://onestop.umn.edu/finances/fees
https://boynton.umn.edu/ssf
mailto:umshbo@umn.edu
http://www.shb.umn.edu/
https://maps.google.com/?q=410+Church+St.+S.E.+%0D+Minneapolis,+MN,+55455,+%0D+USA&entry=gmail&source=g
https://privacy.umn.edu/mass-email

